[bookmark: _GoBack]Spring Carnival Information
This carnival-style event will be on Friday 3/20 from 4 to 8 p.m.  This is always a fun event for the kids, and we are so excited to continue the tradition this year!  

We are asking all room parents to help with auction baskets and carnival booths.  Please coordinate with us when you know which carnival game or craft you would like to do for your class booth so we can ensure a variety of activities for the kids.  If you need ideas, there are some games in our PTA shed that you are welcome to use. These games can be as simple or as elaborate as you wish to make them. Pinterest has lots of crafty ideas too. 

More information is included on the following pages, including a sample of the letters you should send home to the parents of your class. If you still have questions on any of this information please email Apryl Reaber at roomparent@pinetreepta.org and I will be glad to walk you through it step by step. 

The Basket Theme signup sheet will be available in the staff lounge for you or your child’s teacher to make this year’s selection for your class. We ask that you send out a flyer (there are some on the website that you just add the theme and ideas) and ask for donations that go with your basket theme. Then once you have all the donations you write down an itemized list of everything with an approximate value of each item and wrap it in clear cellophane. If you get way too much stuff you may break it down into two smaller baskets. There will be more information as we get closer.  Any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask!


